Adopt-A-Family – Family H

We will be helping family H have a holiday season they will never forget!  Here is information about our family:

· has 5 male children (17 yrs. old, 16 yrs. old, 13 yrs. old, 11 yrs. old and 6 yrs. old)

· celebrates Christmas

· need household items such as: paper plates, napkins, cups, utensils, bowls, tissues, laundry detergent, fabric softener, shampoo, conditioner, dove soap, Keurig coffee maker, Clorox cleaner, windex, soft scrub, gloves, goodnight pull-ups XL and Large

· enjoy gift cards to: Old Navy, Best Buy, Target, Costco, Stop & Shop, Walmart and BJ’s

· needs bedroom items such as a set of sheets (twin size) and a soft blanket

· requested the following Wish List for kids: Nintendo Switch and a bunch of games for it (age appropriate) and a laptop computer for the 16 year old

· requested the following Wish List for parents: Keurig coffee maker and k-cups from Costco


The team needs baskets to bring things in (you could use nice garbage pails, laundry basket, etc).

The team needs wrapping paper as well.


ALL ITEMS DUE BY 12/14 TO MRS. SUCHOPAR’S CLASSROOM, D-5.

The following chart shows clothing and shoe size for each of the kids:
	Age of Child
	Jacket Size
	Snow boots
	Nike Socks
	Nike Sneakers

	17
	Mens Small
	Size 10
	Mens 8-12
	Size 10

	16
	Mens Medium
	Size 8 ½
	Mens 8-12
	Size 8 ½

	13
	Mens Small
	Size 6-8
	Mens 6-8
	Size 7 ½

	11
	Boys 10
	Size 3-5
	Boys 3-5
	Size Boys 3

	6
	Boys 8
	Size 3-5
	Boys 3-5
	Size Boys 2



All items are due by Friday, December 14th.  Please bring all items to room D-5 (Mrs. Suchopar’s room).   We will be staying after on Dec. 14th to wrap all gifts and put them together in piles for each child and the parents.  

Some suggestions:
[bookmark: _GoBack]1) You could bring in gifts on your own.  if anybody needs community service time, this counts.
2) You could create a group of people and each chip in a certain amount of money to buy something on the wish list.

If you need any ideas, suggestions, or help please let us know.  Thank you for being such a thoughtful and caring group of students.  It is so nice to see people helping each other, especially during this time of year.  

Sincerely,
Team 7-1 Red Knights Staff
